
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at trisfergus@pa.gov  
 
Mentions   
 
Scranton Times: North Scranton Riverfront Project launches ambitious 15-year improvement plan 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/north-scranton-riverfront-project-launches-ambitious-15-year-
improvement-plan/pdf_990c6fa3-7e82-5f6e-a4c7-080c6a5993be.html 
 
PA Environmental Digest: Chesapeake Appalachia: DEP Inspections Find Violations For Spills, Releases, 
Continuing Defective Casing/Cementing At Shale Gas Well Pads In Bradford, Susquehanna Counties 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2023/04/chesapeake-appalachia-dep-inspections.html?m=1  
 
East Palestine Derailment 
 
KDKA: Results come back from independent water testing in East Palestine 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/independent-water-testing-results-east-palestine-train-
derailment/  
 
WESA: EPA says soil in East Palestine looks 'really good,' but some see a disconnect with their health 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2023-05-02/epa-soil-east-palestine-health  
 
Air 
 
Times Observer; ANF outlines five prescribed spring burns 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2023/05/anf-outlines-five-prescribed-spring-burns/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Pennlive: Historic flooding in Fort Lauderdale was a sign of things to come – a look at who is most at risk 
and how to prepare 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2023/04/historic-flooding-in-fort-lauderdale-was-a-sign-of-things-
to-come-a-look-at-who-is-most-at-risk-and-how-to-prepare-opinion.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Brittany Reno: Protect Sharpsburg’s health, climate — cut power plant pollution 
https://triblive.com/opinion/brittany-reno-protect-sharpsburgs-health-climate-cut-power-plant-
pollution/  
 
AP: Climate talks see pushes for global renewable energy target 
https://apnews.com/article/germany-climate-fossil-fuels-petersberg-cop28-
29f627a9a4e1e992264ba0412594fa1d 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Times Observer: Angling for more: About 1,700 trout added to Chapman Lake 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2023/05/angling-for-more-about-1700-trout-added-
to-chapman-lake/ 
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Lebanon Daily News: 500 voices helping set agenda for Pennsylvania's outdoor recreation industry 
https://www.ldnews.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/05/01/outdoor-recreation-in-pennsylvania-job-
opportunities-dcnr-state-parks-hunting-fishing-kayak/70164212007/ 
 
FOX43: Pa. Department of Conservation and Natural Resources shares plans to propose new outdoor 
recreation office 
https://www.fox43.com/article/sports/outdoors/dcnr-set-to-propose-office-of-outdoor-recreation-to-
boost-industry/521-aaf170e3-24d6-4bb4-8b02-bd27058ef4f6 
 
WFMZ: High Delaware River water levels lead to additional safety requirements at Delaware Water Gap 
National Recreation Area this week 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/pennsylvania/high-delaware-river-water-levels-lead-to-additional-
safety-requirements-at-delaware-water-gap-national/article_db01e18e-e858-11ed-b718-
53d3e3956994.html 
 
Daily Local: Leaving a legacy: More than 100 trees planted for Arbor Day in West Goshen 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/05/01/leaving-a-legacy-more-than-100-trees-planted-for-arbor-day-
in-west-goshen/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Get your waterfront fix before Shore season: 6 riverside bars and restaurants in 
Philly, the suburbs 
https://www.inquirer.com/food/philadelphia-outdoor-dining-bars-restaurants-waterfront-creek-river-
20230501.html 
 
Daily Voice: Montco Firefighters Rescue Trapped Deer From Schuylkill Canal 
https://dailyvoice.com/pennsylvania/montgomery/montco-firefighters-rescue-trapped-deer-from-
schuylkill-canal/ 
 
My ChesCo: State Rep. Pielli’s Bill Allows Military and Disabled Veterans to Enjoy Fishing and Hunting in 
Pennsylvania 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/government/state-rep-piellis-bill-allows-military-and-disabled-
veterans-to-enjoy-fishing-and-hunting-in-pennsylvania/ 
 
6 ABC: The Great Barn Brewery is Pennsylvania's first farm-to-table brewery 
https://6abc.com/farm-brewery-farm-to-table-barley/ 
 
The Almanac: On the lookout: Ag department urges people to watch for lanternfly hatchlings 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/on-the-lookout-ag-department-urges-people-to-
watch-for-lanternfly-hatchlings/article_21dc9610-e85b-11ed-bdb5-6f1d4cd657d3.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: All abuzz: California students raising honeybees on campus 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/all-abuzz-california-students-raising-honeybees-on-
campus/article_5b0432cc-d889-11ed-9499-c73e2300d793.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Tom Purcell: Forget your grass — and save the bees 
https://triblive.com/opinion/tom-purcell-forget-your-grass-and-save-the-bees/ 
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Energy 
 
WICU-TV: Green Energy Grants Still Available for Pennsylvania Businesses 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/48829143/green-energy-grants-still-available-for-pennsylvania-
businesses 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Penn Twp. OKs amendment for solar panel use on accessory structures 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/penn-twp-oks-amendment-for-solar-panel-use-on-
accessory-structures/article_3c59f834-e829-11ed-a58e-cf41a1950d5e.html 
 
Morning Call: Electric vehicle fee touted as best path forward to replace Pa. gas tax 
https://www.mcall.com/2023/05/01/gas-tax-replace-annual-electric-vehicle-fee/ 
 
Clearfield Progress: An electric vehicle fee in Pennsylvania touted as 'best path forward' 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/state/an-electric-vehicle-fee-in-pennsylvania-touted-as-best-
path-forward/article_593576da-e861-11ed-b3ad-5bd834f94ba8.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Mawson Infrastructure plans bitcoin mining site in Ohio 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/inno/stories/news/2023/05/01/mawson-infrastructure-
ohio.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
KYW News: District reviewing faulty, decades-old records of asbestos samples in Philly school buildings 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/school-district-philadelphia-asbestos-plaster-
samples-records 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Impact of obstacles to gas production frustrating 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/opinion/editorials/2023/05/impact-of-obstacles-to-gas-
production-frustrating/ 
 
Clearfield Progress: Drop in gasoline prices gains momentum 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/drop-in-gasoline-prices-gains-
momentum/article_d56dd094-e84d-11ed-b22a-8f3fcd1cf406.html  
 
Beaver County Radio: AAA: Gas Prices Drop in Pennsylvania 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/aaa-gas-prices-drop-in-pennsylvania/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Elizabeth Twp. OKs Olympus compressor station 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2023/05/elizabeth-twp-oks-olympus-compressor-station/  
 
Observer-Reporter: PUC releases revised settlement proposal in 2019 house explosion 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/puc-releases-revised-settlement-proposal-in-2019-house-
explosion/article_85d24c74-e850-11ed-a982-cbe98d8d87ca.html 
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Tribune-Review: Rising supplies expected to increase downward pressure on gas prices, analyst says 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/rising-supplies-expected-to-increase-downward-pressure-on-gas-
prices-analyst-says/   
  
Radiation Protection  
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: It's long past time we test our schools for radon 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-its-long-past-time-we-test-our-schools-for-radon/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Advocates push for support of radon testing in schools 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/advocates-push-for-support-of-radon-testing-in-schools/ 
 
RGGI 
 
Post-Gazette: David Galluch: Josh Shapiro's muddled messaging and secret meetings are hurting Pa. 
industry 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/guest-columns/2023/05/02/natural-gas-renovo-clinton-
county/stories/202305020019  
 
Vector Management 
 
WITF/WESA: Home gardeners prepare: the invasive spotted lanternflies are returning 
https://www.witf.org/2023/05/01/home-gardeners-prepare-the-invasive-spotted-lanternflies-are-
returning/ 
 
abc27: Spraying for spongy moths to begin in Pennsylvania forests 
https://www.abc27.com/pennsylvania/spraying-for-spongy-moths-to-begin-in-pennsylvania-forests/ 
 
Sun-Gazette: DCNR to begin spraying forests because of spongy moths 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2023/05/dcnr-to-begin-spraying-forests-because-of-
spongy-moths/  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Philly’s effort to find viruses in poop is still backed up 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/wastewater-testing-philadelphia-data-covid-monkeypox-polio-
20230502.html 
Daily Courier: Bill establishes protocol for removal of ticks from students in school 
https://www.dailycourier.com/news/bill-establishes-protocol-for-removal-of-ticks-from-students-in-
school/article_3192d126-e510-11ed-90f1-8bc428786dd8.html  
 
Waste 
 
Tribune-Review: Hundreds help clean up Monroeville 
https://triblive.com/local/monroeville/hundreds-help-clean-up-monroeville/  
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Water 
 
Clarion News: Commissioners approve Lake Lucy grant application 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_59d41721-2e8f-5519-af2e-
601c2f220056.html 
Reading Eagle: RAWA lifts mandatory water conservation order 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/05/01/rawa-lifts-mandatory-water-conservation-order/ 
 
WFMZ: RAWA tanks back at normal levels, water conservation order lifted 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/rawa-tanks-back-at-normal-levels-water-conservation-order-
lifted/article_da9d2500-e86c-11ed-98f0-0b84758e99a7.html 
 
Carisle Sentinel: Sen. Casey tours Perry County wastewater plant 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/perry_county/sen-casey-tours-perry-county-
wastewater-plant/article_36300e4e-e838-11ed-a1ba-cbbef21ae81d.html 
 
abc27: Senator Casey showcases federal funding in Perry County 
https://www.abc27.com/news/top-stories/senator-casey-showcases-federal-funding-in-perry-county/ 
 
WTAJ: Volunteers needed to help clean up Raystown Lake 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/pa-outdoors/volunteers-needed-to-help-clean-up-raystown-lake/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: A month’s worth of rain fell upon Philly in 3 days. So much for that dry spell. 
https://www.inquirer.com/weather/philadelphia-weather-rain-floods-broad-street-run-20230501.html 
 
Philly Burbs: High water levels at Delaware Water Gap prompt stricter rules on life jackets 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/2023/05/01/delaware-water-gap-requires-life-jackets-high-
water-levels/70171522007/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Small alligator found at Pa. sewage treatment plant 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2023/05/small-alligator-found-at-pa-sewage-treatment-plant.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: West Earl drafting ordinance for backyard flocks in residential areas 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/west-earl-drafting-ordinance-for-backyard-flocks-in-
residential-areas/article_7fcdaeec-e835-11ed-b406-ef3a9e4e506c.html 
 
Lebtown.com: High schoolers test knowledge of natural resources at Lebanon County Envirothon 
https://lebtown.com/2023/05/02/high-schoolers-test-knowledge-of-natural-resources-at-lebanon-
county-envirothon/ 
 
FOX43: Northern long-eared bats | One of Pa.'s most solitary, but necessary, endangered species 
https://www.fox43.com/article/life/animals/northern-long-eared-bats-pennsylvania-endangered-
species-convservation/521-16819f8b-e8b6-49a8-a767-30cbe5370fb0 
 
New York Times: Is It a Lake, or a Battery? A New Kind of Hydropower Is Spreading Fast. 
https://www.nytimes.com/interactive/2023/05/02/climate/hydroelectric-power-energy.html  
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https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/2023/05/01/delaware-water-gap-requires-life-jackets-high-water-levels/70171522007/
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/2023/05/01/delaware-water-gap-requires-life-jackets-high-water-levels/70171522007/
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2023/05/small-alligator-found-at-pa-sewage-treatment-plant.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/west-earl-drafting-ordinance-for-backyard-flocks-in-residential-areas/article_7fcdaeec-e835-11ed-b406-ef3a9e4e506c.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/west-earl-drafting-ordinance-for-backyard-flocks-in-residential-areas/article_7fcdaeec-e835-11ed-b406-ef3a9e4e506c.html
https://lebtown.com/2023/05/02/high-schoolers-test-knowledge-of-natural-resources-at-lebanon-county-envirothon/
https://lebtown.com/2023/05/02/high-schoolers-test-knowledge-of-natural-resources-at-lebanon-county-envirothon/
https://www.fox43.com/article/life/animals/northern-long-eared-bats-pennsylvania-endangered-species-convservation/521-16819f8b-e8b6-49a8-a767-30cbe5370fb0
https://www.fox43.com/article/life/animals/northern-long-eared-bats-pennsylvania-endangered-species-convservation/521-16819f8b-e8b6-49a8-a767-30cbe5370fb0
https://www.nytimes.com/interactive/2023/05/02/climate/hydroelectric-power-energy.html


Philadelphia Inquirer: Philly-area workers prefer to work from home, leaving millions of square feet of 
office space vacant 
https://www.inquirer.com/real-estate/commercial/office-building-vacancy-hybrid-work-sublease-
20230502.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Cars will now be ticketed for parking on street sweeping routes and in bike lanes 
https://www.inquirer.com/transportation/ppa-bike-lanes-street-sweeping-enforcement-philadelphia-
20230501.html 
 
KDKA: Norfolk Southern trains causing headaches for Beaver residents and first responders 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/norfolk-southern-train-blocking-roads-beaver-county/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: California Area receives Green Ribbon Schools honor 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2023/05/california-area-receives-green-ribbon-schools-honor/ 
 
New Pittsburgh Courier: Earth Day celebrations highlight sustainability, community outreach 
https://newpittsburghcourier.com/2023/05/02/earth-day-celebrations-highlight-sustainability-
community-outreach/ 
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